
 
 
 
 

 
 

WEST WINDSOR-PLAINSBORO REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

ADMINISTRATION & FACILITIES COMMITTEE 
 

MINUTES 

  
     March 19, 2013 

6:30 P.M. 

High School North 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

1. The Committee reviewed a student disciplinary matter that occurred in the parking lot at High School 

North.  As a result of the incident, the Committee discussed the possibility of adopting a Weapons 

Awareness Policy similar to that utilized by Bridgewater-Raritan Regional School District and was 

supportive of the administration drafting a policy for review. 

 

2. Dr. Aderhold provided an update on the Village Building Expansion.  George Duthie, district architect, 

and one of his project architects met last week to present an updated design of the Village Building 

Expansion.  Slight changes were noted after Van Cleef Engineering completed a review of existing utility 

lines.  The building cannot be placed over existing utility lines and as such, requires a slight shift to the 

footprint of the proposed building.  It is anticipated that Mr. Duthie will appear before the Administration 

and Facilities Committee at the April 23
rd

 meeting. 

 

3. The West Windsor Police have requested that the district consider placing DARE containers at Village 

Elementary School.  The placement of containers would raise funds that would support our DARE 

program.  The Committee asked the administration to check with PTA representatives and building 

administration whether such a request would conflict with any fund raising and/or school community 

service activities. 

 

4. The Committee continued the review of the 8000 Policy Series. 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING:  April 9, 2013 - 7pm at Central Office 

 

 

Committee: Administration Liaison: Guests: 

Bob Johnson (Chair) Victoria Kniewel Dana Krug  

Michele Kaish Russ Schumacher  

Manikandan Alapakham Dave Aderhold  


